
NOTICE TO THE BAR RE: JUDICIAL PERFORMANCE SURVEY

In May 2013, the Federal Judicial Center conducted a survey of attorneys regarding our

judicial performance.  The FJC compiled the responses and comments and delivered a report to

each of us several months later.  At all times, the anonymity of the responses was preserved.

We have had the opportunity to consider the feedback we received from the members of

the bar regarding our judicial performance and wish to express our appreciation to the many

attorneys who took the time to participate in the process.

Chief Judge Eric L. Frank
Judge Richard E. Fehling

Date:  January 30, 2014


